
May 25, 2021 

 

The Winnebago County Board of Supervisors met in session at 9:00 A.M. May 25, 

2021 adjourned from May 18, 2021. 

Present:  Supervisors Smith, Durby and Jensvold 

Absent:  

The meeting is held today via You Tube and a conference call.  This is due to 

COVID-19 and heightened public health risks. 

On a motion by Jensvold and seconded by Smith the Supervisors moved to 

approve the minutes for the May 18, 2021 Board Meeting and approve the agenda for 

May 25, 2021.   All voted aye.  Motion carried. 

The website for information for Covid-19 for Winnebago County is 

www.winnebagocountyiowa.gov. 

Doug Harmon discussed private tile being brought into DD 18.  Private tile was put 

alongside Lat 11 years ago.  The current Lat 11 has been breaking down over the years. 

On a motion by Smith and seconded by Durby the Supervisors moved to annex in the 

private tile to DD 18 and appoint Jacobson-Westergard as Engineer for the project.  All 

voted aye.  Motion carried. 

Kris Oswald, Drainage Clerk discussed drainage districts including DD 5 Lat 19.  

Oswald will set up a meeting with landowners and Board of Supervisors to discuss the 

current condition of DD 5 Lat 19. 

  On a motion by Durby and seconded by Jensvold the Supervisors moved to set 

the Public Hearing for FY 2021 Budget Amendment for June 8, 2021 at 9:30 A.M. All 

voted aye.  Motion carried. 

http://www.winnebagocountyiowa.gov/


 





 



 

 



Scott Meinders, Engineer discussed Secondary Road matters including the road 

crossing work on DD 18 Lat 11 went well, working on tile project, and hauling rock. 

On a motion by Jensvold and seconded by Smith the payroll claims were approved 

and ordered to be paid.  All voted aye.  Motion carried. 

The session was adjourned until 9:00 A.M. June 1, 2021. 

__________________________ 
Terry Durby, Chairperson 

Attest:  _________________________ 
 Karla Weiss, Auditor 


